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Regulation of Retail Forex
RIN 3038-AC61

This is to voice my strong opposition to the proposed regulation limiting trading freedom in Forex
market. The proposed regulations will undoubtedly create undesired interferences in Forex which if let
alone can be addressed by the natural evolution of the participatory factors involved in this market. I
agree with the statement that guidance is what we expect not unrehearsed direct inference from the
government which often arrives as contradictory to what investors interests are.

Please note that as an investor in Forex I object to regulated limitations while supporting guidance and
awareness for those who may yet not be aware of the risks present in this filed.

Thank you,

Siamak Izadi
WorldofForex financial services



